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"To ask the Minister for Health about the monies that have been allocated to the
Southern Regional Drug and Alcohol Task Force for the years 2020 to 2025, in tabular
form; and if he will make a statement on the matter”

Dear Deputy O'Shea,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The funding provided to the Cork Local Drug and Alcohol Task Force is as follows

Year CLDATF Funding
2020 €1,080,975
2021 €1,080,975
2022 €1,080,975
2023 €1,080,975
2024 €1,080,975
2025 €1,080,975

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

David Lane
Acting Head of Service - Primary Care,

HSE South West
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